
 FOULDEN VILLAGE HALL SCOTTISH CHARITY SC033257 

“TREE OF LOVE” 

We have been missing your company and your chat at 

the ”Meet and Treat” sessions so thought we could try a 

project to get us all back in touch. 

 

For this project we are hoping to SPREAD THE LOVE and 

decorate the tree in the grounds of the Village Hall with 

either knitted, crocheted or sewn HEARTS either in 

memory of a loved one, as a Valentine or even in thanks 

to the frontline workers during the current crisis. They 

can also be displayed in your own windows. 

 

 We will display these from 14th February onwards. You 

can hang these yourselves or hand them to any 

committee member who will do that for you. 

 

 

 

CALLING ALL FOODIES – 
whether you cook it or eat it 

 
To raise funds for Foulden Village Hall we are gathering contributions for a 
Recipe Book from the Foulden, Mordington and Lamberton areas and we want to 
hear from you if you have a favourite recipe. 
 

 If you have a dish that makes the family clear their plates – then 
share it! 

 
 Have you brought back a recipe from your holiday – perhaps 

someone else would like to try it too! 
 

 Are you still using a wonderful recipe passed down through the 
family – we want to know about it! 

 
 Have you discovered a new dish during lockdown – let us in on 

your secret! 
 

 Children - do you have a special recipe that you make – share it 
with us and perhaps we’ll learn something new! 

 
You can email your recipe(s) to lindabarrett12@gmail.com, pass them to any 
Committee Member or leave at 2 Kerrigan Way, Foulden. 
 
We would like to include your name only with the recipe but if you prefer your 
contribution to be anonymous please state this clearly. 

 

THERE ARE A LOT OF PEOPLE OUT THERE 
WANTING TO TASTE SOMETHING DIFFERENT, 
PERHAPS YOU’VE GOT THE RECIPE THEY’RE 

LOOKING FOR 
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